
Good Morning Heather, 

I have taken new employment today that will render me ineligible to serve on any municipal advisory 

committees.  Incidentally, I also just moved to Middlesex Centre, so as a result of both of these 

circumstances, I will have to submit my resignation form the CSCP and Child Care committees. 

Many thanks for your help and wishing you all the best, 

 

Doug 

 


